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September 1, 2017
Dear Manager:

The MSA (Midwest Sprint Car Association) is again preparing for its annual awards banquet. This year's banquet will be held at The Columbian located in West Bend, WI on Saturday, November 11th. Drivers will be honored for their recently completed season,

 a champion will be crowned, Rookie of the Year named, MSA Person of the Year etc.  The MSA raced at numerous tracks during the 2017 season and completed approximately 30 races.  

We are looking for donations for the banquet to be used for door prizes/raffles as well as trophy sponsors. Door prize items can include: car wash certificates, dinner certificates, coffee baskets, 12 packs of soda, liquor, NASCAR collectibles, etc. Trophy sponsors will have their business engraved on the individual trophies presented to drivers as well as recognized in the awards program. We ask that you would fill out the form below and return it with your donation by October 29, 2017.

Any questions please feel free to contact Sheila at (920) 242-6000.

Please return all completed forms by October 29, 2017 to:

Sheila Leamer
MSA Annual Awards Banquet

3702 Mackert St
Manitowoc, WI 54220

Please make checks payable to: MSA

________________________________________________________________________

Contact Name:  ____________________________________________________

Name of company/business: __________________________________________

Address:  _________________________________________________________

Phone: _________________________

_____ Trophy sponsor(s) at $75.00 each

_____ Door Prize Donation (please describe donation) ___________________________

